
    
        

    

   
      
       

   
 

      
       

    
 

    
      

 
  

         
      

 
    

      
      

  
 

  
     

      
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

IOSC Conference Call Notes – 12/7/21 
Members on the call: Patrick Morgan, Darin O’Loughlin, Keith Mitchell, Dave Vining, Kyle West, Deon Berner, Deb 
Fleming, Leander Realbird, Troy Phelps, Marty Adell 

1. CRWB IPD Update 
Determined that further discussion and review of this was needed after initial review. Changes to wording in 
some of the documents, reduce the amount of duplicate text. This is a “how to” document for CRWB & revision 
will likely be ongoing. 

CRWB SME’s that will be working with the contractor are: Chris Baumgartner (NASF), Dustin Morris (NASF), DJ 
Coglin (USFS), Brian Anderson (USFS), Sterling Jones (USFS), Cody Cartier (USFS), Dave Hale (USFS), + 1 possible 
FWS rep, and 1 possible BIA rep. 

2. New IHC Rep to IOSC- Chase Maness 
New member of IOSC & IHC Representative. Superintendent- Ruby Mountain IHC. 

3. Business Rules for IOSC 
First draft was started last year but never completed. Draft will be sent for review to IOSC committee for review 
and comment. This will be on the agenda for approval at the January call. 

4. Volunteer for Dec 13 discussion on electronic Incident Check In 
Volunteer was needed to participate in a call and provide input for the electronic Incident Check In / Demob 
program. Call will occur on December 13 from 1230-1330 MT. Dave Vining & Leander Realbird volunteered to 
assist with this. 

5. Other 
Deb Fleming brought up the progress of the OPS PTB workgroup and suggested that a separate meeting in 
January with Marty Adell, Deb Fleming, Jesse Bender, Annie Benoit, and Laurie Glaser might be worthwhile. 

Next call will be on January 4, 2022 @ 1000. 


